MCSA Board Meeting

November 20, 2006

7:00 PM  - Benton Community Center

Present: Greg Smothers, Wendy Hawkins, Tyler Swoope, Donnie Crass, Dusty Pagel, Kevin Byars 

The meeting was held as an informal meeting since not enough members were present for a quorum.

Donnie reported on the money collected for the Fall ’06 season.


U6 - $3683.00


U8 - $6006.00


U10 - $4183.00


U10 (competitive) – 1715.00


U12 (competitive)  - 2438.00


Recreational player insurance is $9.70 per player (372 rec players in Fall ’06)


Competitive player insurance is $17.20 per player (110 competitive players Fall ’06)



(No costs were included for U6 shirts, pictures, referees, etc.)

A brief discussion was held regarding free registration for children of coaches and improvements to the Benton Fields.

The next meeting was set for January 15, 2007.
Wendy Hawkins, Secretary

Marshall County Soccer Association

Keith Edwards, President

Marshall County Soccer Association
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